Dear Editor-in-Chief,
We would like to submit our manuscript entitled “Reproductive Health Knowledge and Services Utilization among Rural Adolescents in Machakal district, Northwest Ethiopia: A community-based cross-sectional study” for possible publication in your esteemed journal, AJPNMS.
This study was believed to contribute to a body of knowledge about the knowledge, practices and associated factors of reproductive health services among rural adolescents.
Cognizant to the potential wide range of readers of the journal and rapid review process, we have chosen the journal for possible publication to ensure that our findings reach to the right audiences as quickly as it could.
Both authors, Amanuel A Alemu and Assefa S Seme, carried out the conception, initiation, design, analysis and implementation of the research and writing of the manuscript.
We declare that this research is our original work, has never been previously published and is not being considered for publication elsewhere and that all sources have been duly acknowledged.
But as researchers from developing country (Ethiopia), we do not have special budget for publication and need your support (free of charge online publication) for this particular research article; we would like to request the editorial board to consider our endeavor. 

We look forward to hearing from you as soon as possible.
Kind regards, 
Amanuel A Alemu and Assefa S Seme (Authors) 
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